
Innovations Connecting 
Complex Biosystems

From Cells to Ecosystems

We proudly announce that registration is now 
open for the 2022 UIUC Plant Sciences In-person 
Symposium on September 16th from 8:30 AM to 
4:30 PM. We are currently seeking abstracts for 
two 15-minute graduate student talks. If chosen, 
students will receive travel and financial support 
to speak at UIUC! Register at http://symposium.
cropsciences.illinois.edu/.

Both undergraduate and graduate students can 
also apply for our poster competition. All posters are 
automatically entered into a poster competition where 
cash prizes will be presented to the best posters. Please 
limit submissions to one abstract for each primary 
author. ABSTRACTS ARE DUE AUGUST 12TH, 11:59 PM. This 
year’s symposium theme is “Innovations Connecting 
Complex Biosystems: From Cells to Ecosystems.” This 
year the University of Illinois Plant Science Symposium 
intends to explore the latest innovations connecting 
different biological systems. We are looking to showcase 
researchers and leaders connecting different types of 
biological and ecological data, combining different 
-omics data, comparative genetics and genomics, 
layering environmental data, and many more 
applications.
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